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SOS Soundex Inquiry Update 
*** This update is will be promoted the morning of June 13, 2022 *** 

 
Using the SOS Soundex Inquiry format, users can obtain an individual’s driver’s license and 
license plate numbers.  This applies only to drivers and vehicles registered through the Illinois 
Secretary of State; the inquiry does not search LEADS nor NCIC Files.   
 
The Illinois Secretary of State has updated their response: Begin PNO/02312187  End 
PNO/02312188 will no longer appear on the Soundex Results.  The response will look like the 
response below: Use Page Forward/Back for Additional Records. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

When searching for an individual, the user should go forward one page at a time until the 
individual is found or until the names are no longer similar to the one being searched. 

 

See LEADS 3.0 Manual, Drivers License Chapter for additional SOS Soundex searching 
information. 

If you have any other questions or issues, please contact the ISP Help Desk by either emailing 
your questions to ISP.HelpDesk@illinois.gov  or by calling 866/LEADS-00.  Please provide your 
agency ORI with the request.   
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